
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 

13 MILE RD RECONSTRUCTION - EVERGREEN RD TO 

SOUTHFIELD RD 

WHEN:  Monday, January 27, 2020 

 

LOCATION: Village of Beverly Hills 

  Village Offices 

18500 W. 13 Mile Rd. 

Beverly Hills, MI 48025 

 

TIME:  6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 

 

FORMAT: Presentation at 6:00 p.m. to review project details and schedule.  Opportunity to 

review the detailed plans will be provided at the end of the presentation.  City staff 

and the engineering consulting firm, Hubbell, Roth & Clark will be present to assist 

you with your questions and concerns. 

 

PROJECT HIGHLIGHTS: 

• Road reconstruction from Evergreen Road to Southfield Road including Southfield Road 

intersection. 

• 13 Mile Rd will be reconstructed to a 3 lane road with 1 lane in each direction and a center left 

turn. 

• Eastbound and local traffic will be maintained throughout the duration of the project. Westbound 

13 Mile Rd. will be detoured to 12 Mile Road. 

• Sidewalk will be constructed from Woodgate to the Village of Beverly Hills offices to connect 

the entire south segment. 

• Project to be funded with Federal, Village, and City funds. 

• Work anticipated to start in the spring of 2020 and be completed October 2020. 

 

If you are unable to attend and have questions about the project please contact Hubbell, 

Roth & Clark at 517-292-1484. 


